
January 8, 2021

January 15
No School- 
Teacher 
Professional 
Development

January 18
No School-
Dr. Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 

January 20
Parent Info 
session-5:00pm

January 25-29
National Lutheran 
Schools Week! 

Dear SPI parents and families, 

“I am with you always.”
Matthew 28:20

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We were so grateful and excited to 
welcome everyone back into the building this week after 
break! 

2021 was a year that we were all anxiously awaiting. 2020 
is a year that we will never forget. We were all ready for 
December 31st to come and go so we could enter a fresh 
new year. Some may have set goals and were excited to 
see what the new year will bring for each of us. Others 
may have had difficulty setting goals and looking ahead in 
the midst of all that is going on in our world. 

However we may be feeling as we enter this new year, we 
can all look to God- for peace, for comfort, for a place to 
rest, for encouragement, and trust that He is in control. He 
will always stay close to us and never leave us. If we are 
struggling as we enter this new year or if we are looking 
forward to what is to come, we know that in all 
circumstances we are not alone. 

I pray that each of you have a wonderful weekend and we 
can’t wait to see everyone on Monday! 

In Christ, 
Ms. Doherty 



Save the date! 

 
Have questions about school??
Register here for our parent advisory 
town hall! 

This is an opportunity for our parents to 
Come together and ask any questions 
Regarding school. We hope to see you 
there! 

2021-2022 Enrollment! 

Enrollment for next school year is right around the 
corner! Enrollment opens on February 1st for the 

2021-2022 school year. Current families must 
re-enroll each year. If know a family who is looking 

to enroll students and may have questions about our 
school, invite them to our parent info session on 

Wednesday, January 20th at 5:00 pm!
 Registration can be found here! 
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https://www.luminschools.org/apps/form/form.LUMS.sjt5h7t.V3
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2zGVThSisaZSqtHSnBzFQsoQayW_oBdV09ULAxqJUKPcyAw/viewform?usp=pp_url


In-person learners
We have been very fortunate here at SPI to receive a fresh fruit and vegetable grant 
for our students. Each week, students will be receiving a fresh fruit and vegetable to 
take home. We will be posting recipes for each item they are coming home with on 
Fast Direct and Class Dojo if you would like to try them! 

Attendance Reminders! 
Daily attendance is an important part of academic success for both our 
in-person scholars and virtual scholars. Please make sure you are on time for 
school each day as we start right at 8:00 and virtual learners are ready to go 
when your scheduled zoom starts! 

Parent Advisory Board
Thank you to the parents that have signed up to be part of our Parent Advisory 
Board! We are excited to connect with you and get started. If you have not 
registered and are still interested, please fill out this form. If you have any 
questions, please contact Ms. Doherty. 

 
 Health and Safety

Our LUMIN network nurse has created a classroom page filled with great resources 
regarding COVID, health, safety, and more. Check out Nurse Chandra's virtual 
office here!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe27D56-xWEh6LVyzkjeYeuQqy3J_GLX80Pp7fFyTWq-Nbf3w/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQ_0KsxWdFzIBG0m0Lpj6CN4HTiubJ-eCO9ZnCiIfo7MAcJSPoMDKrIdeKH2r6ChBByUjnu_GiCNIV0/pub?start=true&loop=false&delayms=3000&slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQ_0KsxWdFzIBG0m0Lpj6CN4HTiubJ-eCO9ZnCiIfo7MAcJSPoMDKrIdeKH2r6ChBByUjnu_GiCNIV0/pub?start=true&loop=false&delayms=3000&slide=id.p

